
 

   
 

JANUARY  2023 DISTRICT NEWSLETTER 

 
Director of Schools: 

“The ultimate measure of a person is not where they stand in moments of 
comfort and convenience, but where they stand at times of challenge and 

controversy.” 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 

  
 
 

Special Education: Welcome back from the Sped Department.  We’ve had some 
changes over the break.  Tyler Gadlen will be leaving the high school and joining the 
middle school LRE program for the rest of the school year.  Chassidy Whittemore will 
be moving from the middle school to FES to help us out.  Mrs. Shannyn Ferguson has 
joined us at FES as our new sped teacher.  Rachel Conner at GES has welcomed a 
new baby boy to her family over the holidays and Mr. Dustin Bickerstaff has been 
working hard in the sped department at GES in her absence.   

LEAPs: LEAPs is adding some new opportunities for our students during the second 
semester. We look forward to sharing these with families and communities.  If you 
would like to share a talent, work with a student that needs extra support in reading or 
math, spend a couple of hours an afternoon teaching through activities you cannot do 
during the regular day and be paid at a superior rate, contact Allison Smith, 
allison.smith@crockettcavs.net .   

mailto:allison.smith@crockettcavs.net


   
 

   
 

Pre-k:   The students in the VPK program had a wonderful first semester. During the 
past week they celebrated their 100th day of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Food Service: Food Service Appreciation Day was January 12, 2023. Thank you all 
for taking the extra time to show your schools appreciation.  
Coordinated School Health: Just a friendly reminder that our Family Resource 
Center Grant has funds available annually to help students/families in need. These 
funds can be used to help with food assistance, clothing, eyeglasses, etc. If you have 
a student in need, please remember to complete the referral form linked here.  

Professional Development: Jan. 3, 2023, at each building (K-5 Math teachers at 
Friendship Elementary School 9:00-12:00). 

Instruction: Math instructional materials will be adopted this school year. Please 
continue to review the Math curriculum samples as they are delivered to your school. 



   
 

   
 

Math Caravan scheduled for Jan. 24th from 12:00 – 3:00 at Crockett County High 
School.  

ESSER: Attached you will find the 6-month addendums to our ESSER Public Facing 
Spending Plan of Remaining Funds and ESSER Health and Safety Plan. There 
have been no revisions to our ESSER plans and these have been posted on our 
website.  

All ESSER 2.0 funding has been spent as of January 2023. We will have until 
September 2024 to complete all spending of ESSER 3. You can review ESSER on our 
school website and complete a survey there to share input. Here is the link for the 
survey as well. ESSER Survey 

Newsletter: If you have anything you wish to share in our district newsletter, please 
email Dr. Katie Mansfield at katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net. We know there are lots 
of remarkable things happening in our district and we want to share them! Check out 
our Facebook page for up-to-date information as well! 
 

 

file://ccms-server/Users$/katie.mansfield/Downloads/Crockett%20ESSER3.0%20Public%20Remaining%20Funs%20Feb%2023.pdf
file://ccms-server/Users$/katie.mansfield/Downloads/Crockett%20ESSER3.0%20Public%20Remaining%20Funs%20Feb%2023.pdf
file://ccms-server/Users$/katie.mansfield/Downloads/Crockett%20ESSER3.0SafeReturntoIn-Person%20Feb%2023.pdf
https://forms.office.com/r/F8neYKVHL7
mailto:katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net


   
 

   
 



   
 

   
 

Crockett County Middle and High School Fall Sports Schedules 
                                

      

 

 

Check out our District and School Facebook pages and websites for all the latest 
pictures and updates on all the important things happening in our school district! 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Miranda Goldsby at CCMS! She is receiving a $5000 grant 
from TSIN and TVA STEM Classroom grant. With grant funds, she will purchase 
a classroom set of Sphero Bolt bots and curriculum for her students. As soon as 
items are purchased, we will post a picture of students using the bots! 
���� 
 

Congratulations to our Teachers of the Year! 

 
Deborah Kelso, 4th & 5th Math Teacher, FES 

 

 
Sherry Ingram, 4th & 5th ELA, GES 
CCSD Prek-4 Teacher of the Year  



   
 

   
 

 
Anne-Kate Ward, Special Education, MCES 

 
Ali Butner, 7th Grade ELA, CCMS 
CCSD 5th-8th Teacher of the Year 

 
 



   
 

   
 

  
Rusty McKnight, Precision Machining/Manufacturing Industry, CCHS 

CCSD 9th-12th Teacher of the Year 
 
 

 
Congratulations to our CCSD Principal of the Year! 

Cindy Nolen, FES 
 



   
 

   
 

 
Congratulations to our CCSD Supervisor of the Year! 

Katie Metcalf, Special Education Director 
 

 


